

## **Food and Growing Group - update for Admin meeting December 2017**

- \* Local Larder - decision needed in relation to query from Julie Shortreed re NC500 website link.
- \* Grow North - will receive £1807.62 from Coop Local Community Fund. Small group forming to begin planning of and organising next year's programme.
- \* Gardeners Question Time - booked for 19 Jan, with Martin as chair, Dan Ross (veg), Desmond Kelly (fruit) and still seeking someone to cover flower growing...offering a range of expertise to field questions.
- \* Potato Day planning - in hand. New participants in the group - Duncan Scott, Penny and Jimmie Hepburn adding to the team and taking responsibilities. Venue found for storing delivery of potatoes prior to the day, and Duncan going to store the leftovers.
- \* Apple Press - v quick response to newsletter search for someone to take over Bob's stewardship of it. Duncan Scott happy to house the Press during the year and coordinate the bookings. Lesley and Gordon Robb are going to have the trailer serviced and try to get press fixed.

Julie